
St. Eustatius, September 8, 2021. 

 

Dear Chairman and Members of the Economic Affairs and Climate Committee, 

 

Is it a too full agenda? Or is it disinterest? I do not have the impression that my letter of June 14 last 

(Annex 1) has had any effect so far. 

 

And then it happened to me yesterday - September 7, 2021 - that I received from you, at least from 

the House of Representatives, just like that, three letters: dated July 7, 8 and 15, 2021. 

 

I would like to enclose a photograph of the envelopes on which the date can be read clearly. At my 

request, the clerk at the post office stamped the envelopes so that I could receive them. 

 

I fully understand that there are matters of greater urgency, but to then do nothing at all about the 

problems that have been identified seems inappropriate to me. All the more so because in my letter of 

June 14 I recalled a message about this from 2019. 

 

For the time being, you give me the impression that the (western) boundary of the country of the 

Netherlands stops at the North Sea for you and that you do not really consider the Caribbean 

Netherlands as belonging to the working area of the administration of the country of the Netherlands. 

But that must be a misconception on my part. 

 

May I ask you once again for some urgency in this matter? Thank you in advance! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

J.H.T. (Jan) Meijer MSc MBA, 

Bellevue Road 4, Upper Round Hill, 

St. Eustatius, Caribbean Netherlands. 

 

 

Cc: Chairman and members of the Kingdom Relations Committee 

 

 

Annex 1. My letter to you dated June 14, 2021 

 2. Photograph of your letters of July 7, July 8 and July 15, received on September 7, 2021 

 


